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From: WB-Sites WR Application <Sites-WR-Application@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2024 4:05 PM
To: Aaron A. Ferguson; Adam Keats; Allison Mitchell; Andrew M. Hitchings; Ashley 

Overhouse; Barbara Barrigan-Parrilla; Barbara Vlamis; Barry Nelson; Ben King; Bureau of 
Reclamation; Caty Wagner; Chief Caleen Sisk; Chris Shutes; Cintia Cortez; Clarke F. 
Ornbaun; Daniel Estrin; Donald B. Mooney; Doug Maner; Eric Buescher; Erin Woolley; 
Frances Tinney; Gary Bobker; Gary Mulcahy; Glen Spain; Ivan Senock; Janice Wu; Jann 
Dorman; Jason John; Jenna Rose Mandell-Rice; John Buse; John Herrick; Kasil Willie; 
Katie Shulte Joung; Keiko Mertz; Kelley M. Taber; Kira Johnson; Konrad Fisher; Kristin 
Peer; Lowell Ashbaugh; Maggie Foley; Mark Rockwell; Matthew Clifford; Michelle E. 
Chester; Miles Krieger; Molly Culton; Monti Aguirre; Osha R. Meserve; Patrick Porgans; 
Regina Chichizola; Richard Morat; Ronald Stork; S. Dean Ruiz; Sarah Vardaro; Scott Artis; 
Soderlund, Erick@DWR; Spencer Fern; Steven L. Evans; WB-Sites WR Application; Adam 
Borchard; Adrian Covert; Alexandra Biering; Alicia Rockwell; Andrew Fecko; Aubrey 
Bettencourt; Ben Testani; Charles Wilson; County of Colusa ; David Guy; David Pederson; 
Heather Dyer; Ian Hart; Jon Switalski; Joshua Rahm ; Lance Eckhart; Little, 
Shannon@Wildlife; Marci Stanage; Matt Goody; Mike Wade; Miller, Kathleen A.
@Wildlife; Nina Jazmadarian; Representative Mike Thompson; Sarah Wiltfong; Saundra 
Jacobs; Steve Johnson; Tim Johnson; Valerie Pryor

Subject: Revised Hearing Schedule (Sites Reservoir Project)
Attachments: 2024-04-18 Revised Hearing Schedule (Sites Reservoir).pdf

Dear Parties: 

Based on our discussion during the pre-hearing conference last week, I have decided to revise the hearing 
schedule in this proceeding. These revisions will allow the applicant to offer the incidental take permit (ITP) for 
the project, which the applicant expects will be issued by the Department of Fish and Wildlife in October, into 
the evidentiary record during the rebuttal phase of the hearing. I believe this schedule will result in a more 
efficient proceeding than offering the ITP in a surrebuttal or second phase of the hearing. In addition, this 
schedule accommodates the protestants’ requests for additional time to prepare case-in-chief exhibits. 

I have attached a draft of the revised schedule, which is subject to some amendment as I incorporate the 
schedule into an amended hearing notice. The deadline for submission of case-in-chief exhibits will not, 
however, be before July 1. I intend to incorporate this schedule into an amended hearing notice which the AHO 
will circulate within the next few weeks.  

Sincerely, 

NICOLE L. KUENZI 
PRESIDING HEARING OFFICER 
ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS OFFICE 
STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD 
NICOLE.KUENZI@WATERBOARDS.CA.GOV 


